
 
  

BECAUSE OF YOU... 
Our Donors 

  
We have funded one research grant this year -- and are looking forward to funding more research this 
summer! 
  
With the ongoing and predictable support of our Visionary Alliance members we envision that future 
grants can be more substantial and numerous. 
  
Our Aspiration: To supply a significant portion of the needed funds for such major deserving projects. 
  
How Can We Get There?  With your help!  We invite you to contribute today and into the future.  As a 
Thank You for joining theVisionary Alliance by the end of the year, your name will be entered into a 
drawing for a $100 Amazon Gift Card!  Joining the Visionary Alliance makes you a part of ensuring the 
growth and acceptance of EMDR.  For a pledge of at least $15/month you can be a part of this important 
and attainable goal. 
  
This year's Research Award went to Bessel van der Kolk, M.D. and Ruth Lanius, M.D., Ph.D. for their 
proposed research on"Functional Neuroanatomy of Bilateral Eye Movements During Trauma Script 
Imagery."  It is a potential groundbreaking study on the neurobiological mechanisms involved in 
EMDR.  The required funding for this proposal is $70,000.  We were able to fund to our current maximum 
grant of $10,000. 

If you are already a part of the Visionary Alliance, invite a colleague to join the Visionary Alliance, AND 
increase your current pledge by 50% or more. 

BE PART OF THE FUTURE! 

Contribute Now ⇒ 

.............................. 
  

Thank you for all you do and your support of EMDR. 
  

www.emdrresearchfoundation.org/visionaryalliance 
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